RESIDENCES by mirvac

Welcome to December’s project update for Ashford
Residences by Mirvac.

We would like to thank the community for their cooperation and patience throughout 2020.
There has been a significant amount of works completed this year and we are almost finished
civil construction in Stages 1, 2 and 3A. As well as this, we are nearing completion of the fill
importation for the whole of the site which is scheduled to be finalised prior to Christmas.

While there will still be construction vehicles entering the site next year, the frequency of the
large fill trucks will reduce significantly once filling works are completed this year.

The Ashford Residences site will be closed from 24 December until 4 January 2021.
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